
NE1J8LET1 ER Editor: Shirley Scharf 

AUGUST, 1991 

The regularly scheduled monthly meeting of the Staff Congress was called to order August 8, 1991 at 1:00 p.m., 
Faculty/Staff Dining Room. 

SYNOPS'tS OF STAt:f=" CONuREsS rtt:t:TINu: 

PRESIDENTS REPORT: 

1) Until the Credentials and Elections Committee has been changed to Budget and Salary Committee, we 
have named an Ad Hoc Committee to address budget and salary concerns. Tom Skinner and Carol 
Maegly, Chair and Co-chair of the C & E Committee. 

2) A Family Day in the spring is being considered for faculty and staff- something similar to picnics held in 
the past except it will take place on campus. Games, picnic, swimming and other events. The suggested 
day - Friday in the afternoon and evening unless you prefer a weekend event. Please indicate your 
preference on the survey questionnaire form attached. 

3) A committee plans a September meeting with people on the night shift to address their concerns. Notice 
will be given soon of just where and when. 

4) If there are questions or concerns of any kind, representatives or any At Large members of Staff Congress 
should be contacted. They will direct comments to the proper committee. You can also write directly to 
me, Virginia Stallings, president, LA106 or call 5573. 

****************************** 

STANDING COMMITTEES: 

Policies: LaVerne Mulligan- Update on Red Book. Diane Hunley stated that Personnel Services has an 
accurate Red Book. Staff are more than welcome to borrow it and update department copies. 
Liaison: Shirley Scharf- Gail Vaughn will attend the Faculty Senate meetings and report back anything that may 
be of interest to Staff Congress. 
Food Service Advisory: Ron Reiger - Committee has yet to meet with new food service (PFM). Ron will 
look into scheduling a meeting with Food Service and Ken Ramey. 
Parking & Traffic Control: Gail Jewell appointed to committee. 

****************************** 
CONCl1tATULAT'LON8 

• 
Ann Tangora-Scott, Student Support Services, a daughter, Jessica Dinan. Born August 1, weighing 
6 pounds 2 ounces. 
Clair Newman, Accounts Payable, a Grandson, Kyle Dean. Born July 31, weighing 7 pounds 
15 ounces. The proud parents are Deon and Jamie Newman 
Pat Harrington, Central Stores, and wife Beth, a son, Luke Daniel. Born April 8. This is their first 
child. 

****************************** 

Sincere sympathy is extended to: 
Cheryl Torline, Bookstore, and family on the loss of her mother. 



:ANNOUNCEr-tENTS 

Please complete the survey sheet regarding a faculty and staff picnic and return it to Shirley Scharf, Physics and 
Geology as soon as possible. If there is a large interest we would like to start plans for a spring picnic as soon as 
possible. 

****************************** 
WELCOM:-E TO NEW K'LREs: Ferinand Bartels 

Patricia Breedon 
Cherie Burket 

Bookstore 
Health/CncVfesting 
Office of President 
Public Safety 

t:AREWELL8: 

Scott Burkhardt 
Melissa Detro 
Joyce Downton 
Carol Eckstein 
Angalet Fallen 
Rita Ferguson 
Tracy Florer 
Donna Hall 
Burnetta Ham-Davis 
Karen Hamilton 
Cathy Harvey 
Sandra Hester 
Mary Holthaus 
Robin Jones 
Beth Lawrence 
Xiangxin Li 
Lilla Losey 
Angee McCormack 
Shawn Meade 
Glenna Mullins 
Margaret Partin 
Jill Pizzotti 
Cynthia Revell 
Jeanne Sayer 
Kathleen Stilton 

Stephanie Baker 
Regina Bonner 
Margaret Burlew 
Karen Collins 
LevaKidd 
Susan Pedigo 
Mary Rosenfeldt 
Angela Stitt 
Dennis Taulbee 

Lee Amundsen 
Elizabeth Feltner 
Donna Giglia 
Bonnie Gray 
Glenn Hickey 
Charlotte McEntire 
William Mercier 
Nancy Ramsey 
Philip Vanouse 
Alicia Walburg 
Susan White 
Robin Wright 

Acad. Adv. Research 
Bookstore 
Vice Pres. for Admin. 
Admissions 
Ky Munciple Law 
Admissions 
Financial Aid 
Admissions 
Media Service 
Local School Services 
Housing Svice 
Chase/Dean/Devlp 
Admissions 
Allied Health 
Academic Computing 
Aff. Act/Multicul 
Administrative Computing 
Academic Computing 
Allied Health 
Health/CncVfesting 
Atheletics 
Admissions 
Residential Life 
Bookstore 

Health/CncVfest 
Academic Adv. Research 
ACES 
Student Affairs 
Legal Ser/ U niv Relations 
Personnel 
Hlth, Cnsl, Test 
Minority St. Affairs 
Administrative Affairs 

Health, Cncl, Test 
Admissions 
Early Childhood Center 
Vice Pres. Std. Affairs 
Education 
Chase Law 
Math/Comp Service 
Upward Bound 
Chase Law Library 
Media Services 
Steely Library 
Credit Cont. Education 

****************************** 



ST :AFt :AW:AR.n LUNCHEON 
The following permanent full and part-time staff employees ofNKU will be honored guests at the "Staff Award 
Luncheon" to be held on Tuesday, September 24th. The program will begin with a luncheon at 12 noon in the 
University Center Ballroom. More information regarding the cost and where and when to obtain tickets will be 
forthcoming. 

5 YEARS 
Duane Allread 
Jackie Bell 
Peggy Bertelsman 
Cheryl Bloomer 
Paula Brickler 
Ira Brock 
Romaine Carr 
Karen Collins 
Lillian Conrad 
Debra Enzweiler 
Ruth Enzweiler 
Jean Featherstone 
Barbara Fries 
George Hadesty 
Janice Hankla 
Charles Harmon 
Zane Harris 
Alan Henderson 
Connie Hurst 
James Jones 
Betty Kelley 
Jerry Legere 
Jackie Marshall 
Clifton McMahon 
Karen Mefford 
Elizabeth Merten 
Katherine Meyer 
Jeffrey Noel 
Stacy Owen 
KarenPape 
William Payne 
Peggy Powell 
Ginny Poynter 
Paul Reis 
Angela Schaffer 
Joann Sims 
Karla Spaulding 
Daniel Spence 
Glenn Strausbaugh 
Carol Thiemann 
Barbara Thomes 
Colin Trask 
Susan White 
Amelia Wisneski 
Carol Young 

10 YEARS 
Carol Allred 
TarnmyCamm 
Shirley Garrett 
Patrick Harrington 
Russell Kerdolff 
James Kremer 
Clara Lutz 
Michael Mimms 
Deborah Moorhead 
Norleen Pomerantz 
Rosanne Rawe 
Ronald Rieger 
Joann Rose 
Lowell Schechter 
Jay Stevens 
John Trapp 
Nancy Winstel 

15 YEARS 
Danny Bayes 
Dave Bertram 
Roger Black 
Carla Chance 
Gary Chenot 
Carol Freppon 
Julia Fronk 
Josef Gimpel 
Bonnie King 
Betty Pruiett 
Henrietta Trappe 

20 YEARS 
Martin "Mote" Hils 

The second annual Regents Distinguished Service Awards will also be presented at the luncheon to the permanent 
non-faculty employees selected for this award. Last year recipients of this newly established honor were Dolores 
Thelen, Shirley Raleigh and Jack Menninger. More information on the Distinguished Service Awards will be 
forthcoming. 

The years of service eligibility date is September 30, 1991. If there are any discrepancies, please contact Barb 
Herald. X -6387. 



,. 
TJiOUUHT f'OR THE rtONTH 

The world is full of willing people, some willing to work, the rest willing to let them. 

r - Robert Frost 

Tear along perforated line. 

PICNIC SURVEY QUESTIONNAIRE 

I am interested in a family day faculty/staff picnic Yes No 

Do you prefer an event on Friday afternoon and evening? Yes No 

Do you prefer an event on the weekend? Yes No 

Any suggestions or comments are welcome. 

Return to: Shirley Scharf 
Department of Physics and Geology 


	staff_congress_newsletter_1991_08_001
	staff_congress_newsletter_1991_08_002
	staff_congress_newsletter_1991_08_003
	staff_congress_newsletter_1991_08_004

